
 

Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 
              Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

COMING EVENTS 

May—Haratua 

13th  Assembly 2.30pm—Values Award Assembly— 
  Room 7 
18th  Netball begins 
30th  School Photo’s 

June—Pipiri 
6th  Queen’s Birthday—PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
7th  Powhiri/Welcome for Mrs Eastham 

Weetbix and milk 
is available in each 

classroom for    
students wanting 

breakfast between 
8.30am and 8.50am 

every school day      
morning.  

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

12th May 2022 

 

Nga mihi 

Today the school council ran a fashion day parade for our whole school. The parade was well 
organised and those responsible did a great job of running this event.  Further to this the 
School Council along with our house leaders are organising a tabloid sports day for next     
Friday, 20th May. We are hoping the sunny weather will continue till then.      

 
It has come to our attention that a number of students who ride bikes and scooters to school 
are not wearing helmets. 
Our School policy states: Besides walking, active transport to and from school includes        
bicycles, scooters, skateboards and rollerblades.  Students must 
wear suitable footwear, a standards-approved helmet and any 
necessary safety gear. 
Please help us to help you to keep our tamariki safe. 
 
On Monday Karen and Jacqui from the Tania Dalton Foundation 
gifted our school 50 rugby and basketballs. This was through a 
pass it forward campaign. We would like to send a special thank 
you to the foundation for choosing our school as these are    
greatly appreciated and will get well used by our tamariki. 
 
Kind regards 
Phil Gurnick—Acting Principal 



Room 6 — AHOY Miller Ave Mateys! 

Room 6 has been sailing the seven seas with infamous pirates this term.  We have learnt 
to speak like pirates and record our most exciting days in a Pirate’s Journal.  
We have had to batten down the hatches as storms approached, and after a particularly 
bad squall, we had to redesign our ship using measurement to ensure that we don’t sink in 
the future.  
From our crows nest, we saw that we were sailing closer to North Africa and spotted 
Egypt’s famous pyramids in the distance.  We decided to stop over and learn more about 
their ancient beliefs, which included some interesting gods and goddesses.  By the time 
we left their dusty shores, we could all walk like Egyptians, just like our parents did way 
back in the 80’s with The Bangles.  
If you’d like to follow us on the rest of our exciting journey, please like and follow Miller 
Ave School’s Facebook page. 
May you have fair winds and following seas until we meet again! 
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Miller Avenue School Contact Information 
E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 
Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Facebook: Miller Avenue School 
Skool Loop App: Simple free download: In Google Play & App Store search ‘Skool Loop’ & choose our school once 

installed. 
  Westpac Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (Please put in payment details and your child’s name)  



 

Te Reo Maori 

Whakamana tatou i a tatou 

Respect one another 

Brand new Miller Avenue named sweatshirt—Harley.  
Please send to Room 7 if found. 

NETBALL 
Netball is starting next Wednesday 18th May.  Times and fees are still to be confirmed.  Once we get   
confirmation of these we will notify parents. 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Our annual school photo day is nearing on Monday 30th May.  Photolife will be at our school taking class/
individual and sibling photos.  It is a little different this year where you can only order the photo’s online.  
Please see the attached flyer below.  Forms will be sent home with students once we receive them. 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB ORDERS 
Orders for the latest issue are due in next Friday 20th May.  Please bring your orders and money to the 
school office before then. 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Please ensure your child/ren are in the correct MAS uniform each day for school.  If students are wearing 
non-uniform items you will need to send a note to school with the reason.   
 

MAS is starting our PB4L Journey. This is a Ministry Of Education initiative.  
PB4L School-Wide looks at behaviour and learning from a whole-of-school as well 
as an individual child perspective. The framework is based on international       
evidence that can be tailored to your school’s own environment and cultural 
needs.  
It’s not about changing the students; it’s about changing the environment,        
systems, and practices you have in place to support them to make positive        
behaviour choices. 
The MASCOT will feature our PB4L actions as we engage our whanau in the      
language and expectations of our PB4L journey. 
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Clean ice cream containers with lids 

please. 

Please drop into our school office. 

Thank you. 



PUBLIC NOTICES 
 

OUR SCHOOL APP 
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PAEROA JUNIOR GOLF  

LESSONS 

 

At the Paeroa Golf Club, 

Rotokohu Road.  

Mondays 4pm to 5pm   

weather depending for term 

two and three, all gear      

provided at no cost 

all welcome.  

Paeroa Junior Golf facebook 

page for more details.  

 

 

Friday Night Friend-zy is 

on this Friday 13th May 


